
	
August 2, 2016 
 
 
 
On June 7, 2016 the Pacifica National Board Audit Committee met in Executive 
session to discuss confidential matters originating from the external auditor's FY 
2013 report. 
 
 
 
Submitted by William Heerwagen 
PNB Audit Committee Chair 
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
This notice is pursuant to and satisfies the requirements of Section 396(k)(4) of the 
Communications Act. 
	
	


